
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: March 12, 2024  
Contact: Emily Duernberger, (608) 266-9170 

Senator Agard on her Final Senate Floor Session 

MADISON – Today, the Wisconsin State Senate held the final session of the 2023-2025 
session, as indicated by Republican leadership. State Senator Melissa Agard (D-Madison) 
released the following statement:  

“The end of the legislative session is an important time to reflect back on what we’ve 
accomplished. I want to acknowledge that we’ve achieved some big, bipartisan wins this 
session like increasing shared revenue for local governments all over the state, keeping the 
Brewers right here in Wisconsin for generations to come, and increasing funding for services to 
victims of sexual assault and domestic violence.  

“At the end of the day, Wisconsinites want the same things out of their state government - 
strong communities, a government that is accountable to the people, and an economy that 
works for all of us. 

“As I prepare to leave this body after over a decade in the legislature, I am hopeful that our 
brightest days are ahead of us. Wisconsin is an amazing place to live, work, and play. My hope 
for those staying in the legislature and for the new folks that will join is that you come to 
Madison and earnestly work with one another in the best interest of all Wisconsinites. After all, 
Wisconsin works best when our government works for the people.” 
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